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Dear Customs and Border Protection Officer, 

Cornell University (Ithaca and Cornell Tech campuses), will be on a hybrid academic 
plan for the spring 2022 semester. The first two weeks offered on-line to allow 
students to arrive and isolate, if COVID positive.  Following this, classes will be 
offered in-person. 

International students are expected to arrive at the beginning of the spring semester in 
order to comply with testing and potential isolation or quarantine. Compliance with 
the testing program will be an absolute requirement for all students, whether living in 
on-campus housing or in the local community. 

We request your help in allowing entry of our international students into the U.S. so 
that they can participate in their academic program.  

Please contact our office if you have any questions regarding this matter or the 
student’s status.  

Thank you for your understanding during these stressful and unpredictable times. 

Sincerely, 

Laura Taylor (PDSO) 
Senior Associate Director of International 
Services Office of Global Learning 
Cornell University 




